Cape Fear West Point Society

September 2014

Committee to Honor America’s Veterans
ATTN: Mr. Gordon Coulson, President
7385 Balmore Drive SW

Sunset Beach, NC 28468

Dear Mr. Coulson,

On behalf of the Cape Fear West Point Society, we are pleased to endorse
the Committee to Honor America’s Veterans efforts to build a veterans
memorial for honoring our veterans to be located in the Sunset Beach Town
Park.

The Cape Fear West Point Society a nonprofit organization dedicated to
furthering the principles and welfare of the United States Military Academy.
In accomplishing its purpose, this society endeavors to serve its community,
its country, and the graduates of the Military Academy.

Within the broad parameters of our charter, this society also strongly
supports our country’s veterans.

We wish you and your committee every success in your project to honor
America’s veterans.

Sincerely,
iiohn E. LaSala
President

Cape Fear West Point Society



